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See attached proposed amendments for the Shelter to Housing Continuum Policy. These are
intended to increase affordability, reduce undue cost and permitting/code barriers, and support

greater diversity of innovative housing solutions.

These recommendations were developed by Heather Flint Chatto (Forage Design & PDX Main
Streets), Linda Nettekoven, Garlyn Woodsong (Woodsong Associates), Tim McCormick (Shelter
Forum), and Paul Niedergang (Progressive Development Group).

Many thanks to staff and the City for the work on this and especially to Matt Wickstrom at BDS, and
Eric Engstrom, Senior Planner with BPS for revising the policy recommendations to include a
pathway for Tiny Homes on Wheels (THOW).

Heather Flint Chatto, Urban Planner & Environmental Designer
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